
Seminar on the 'Relevance of Mahatma Gandhi in 21st Century' (28.11.2024) 
 
 
Satya Bharati, functioning as a prestigious Non-Government Organization in Hooghly district, has been serving 
the cause of suffering humanity with sincerity and dedication since its establishment in 1945. As the part of the 
programme of commemoration ceremony of the Founders of the organisation, who initiated their primary works in 
the domain of education, gender, child & youth development, legal and food & nutrition, Satya Bharati organized 
a seminar on the 'Relevance of Mahatma Gandhi in 21st Century' on November 28, 2024 at the premises of their 
primary office at Konnagar in Hooghly district. 
 
Dr. Sankar Kumar Sanyal, All India President of Harijan Sevak Sangh and Dr. Pratik Ghosh, Director-Secretary of 
Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore were invited to deliver their lectures on the topic. By highlighting 
some analysis regarding the relevance of the Gandhian thought in the 21st century, the Director-Secretary of the 
Sangrahalaya emphasized by his lecture that whether in the 21st century’s globalized world the Gandhian message 
still has or could have any actuality in managing our century’s real challenges. 
 
 

      
 
 

      


